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Dear Year 7 and 8 Parents and Carers  
 

Key Stage 3 Computer Science – Cyber Explorers 
 
As part of our Key Stage 3 Computer Science course we will, later in the summer term, be introducing pupils to the 
topic of cyber security.  
 
This will be done through a government website called Cyber Explorers Cyber Explorers - About Us which is run by 
the Department of Science, Innovation and Technology (DSIT), the department helping to drive growth and enrich 
lives. 
 
In order to register your child, in addition to our own school Private Notices, we need to make you aware of the 
Cyber Explorers’ Parent and Guardian, and Child Privacy Notices which explain how personal data is used and 
stored: 
  

https://www.cyberexplorers.co.uk/privacy-notices/parent-or-guardian-and-child 
 
https://www.cyberexplorers.co.uk/privacy-notices/child 

 
Should you NOT be happy for your child to take part in these lessons, please e-mail the school office using the 
subject heading ‘CYBER EXPLORERS’ by Thursday 9th May 2024. 
 
If you require any further information about this please do feel free to contact me: 
RBarnes@beaminster.dorset.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Barnes 
Deputy Head 
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